

ROXETH PRIMARY SCHOOL

BRICKFIELDS BYRON HILL ROAD HARROW

MIDDLESEX HA2 OJA

Telephone: 020 8422 1344 Facsimile: 020 8423 9947

E-mail: office@roxeth.harrow.sch.uk Website: www.roxethschoolharrow.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Deanus

Tuesday 20th July 2021

Dear Future Year 6,

So you think you want to be a House Captain for 2021-2022? House Captains represent our school in many ways.

We have five houses: Churchill, Lyons, Riches, Seacole and Shaftesbury. You are already in one of these houses. We usually have a boy and a girl from each house to represent the school. Is it something you are keen to do?

Your next step is to write a letter (or do something else e.g. short film, poster) to Mr Deanus to say why you think you would be good for the job.

Some ideas for your letter:

- What kind of person you are
- What you know about your named house
- Say why you would like to be house captain
- What you would like to do for your house
- What kind of hopes you have for the future

Have your letter/poster/presentation/video back to Mr Deanus by Wednesday 15th September.

House Captains will be announced on Friday 17th September.

Good Luck!

Mr S. Deanus Headteacher

S. Deany













